
 

 

  

WHOOOO makes a difference? 

Volunteers like Yooooou! 
 

As we come to the close of another fantastic school year, 
we’d like to thank all of our volunteers for their generous 

donation of time, materials, energy and endless support of 
our students. You help make our school a better place! 

 

It seems impossible to properly thank everyone for the 
countless projects accomplished over the course of this year. 

We truly value our wonderful volunteers!  

Please join us for our Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast.  A 
simple breakfast but one that comes with HUGE heartfelt 

thanks! 
 

Friday,  May 23th  2025, 8:20-9:30 am in the old 
MPR at the Elementary School Campus.   

Come for fun conversations, food and a fabulous raffle! 

 


